
Yate Amateur Boxing Club Relocation at YOSC 
Information Evening Thursday 5th May 2019 

Comments regarding the Boxing club Relocation before submission of 
any planning applications: 

• This has been needed for a good while.  This will be brilliant for 
young children to learn in a much better environment and will help 
Yate Boxing Club to continue. 

• 1 100% support the idea for a new gym, as our club is getting 
increasingly popular butt our gym is falling apart because it is old. 

• I feel we would improve more in a new gym. 
• I fell we would improve heavily with new resources and a new and 

improved gym. 
• I think a new gym will be brilliant as this one is falling apart.  A new 

dryer, warmer building will be better all round for everyone who 
comes here. 

• Since starting at the club in summer of 2018 my son has really 
enjoyed being part of ABC.  P has an incredible appetite for his 
members success and the relocation would be a great reward for 
the effort he and the members put in.  Good luck!!! 

• Boxing reaches out to young people teaching discipline and 
control, especially those who are difficult to reach in other means. 

• Needs to be improved – very poor. 
• A new gym with better facilities will allow us to progress further as 

individuals and as a club because the current gym is not in the 
best condition.   

• I support the idea of a new gym because our one is falling apart. 


